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How can parents become involved in their child’s education at Wood Ley School?
· Parents are invited to induction evenings when their child first starts school.
· Parents are invited into school on a regular basis for show and share sessions, Maths and English mornings, sports days, picnics, harvest festivals, school plays and school celebrations or initiatives (Forest Schools/EastFeast).
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Headteacher and Deputy Head run a parents forum every half term which gives parents an opportunity to discuss school issues and ask questions about provision.
· Every parent is offered the opportunity to stand for and become elected as a parent governor.
· Parents come in to hear children read, provide support in lessons and help with the organisation for the library and reprographics.
· Homework is sent home with clear instructions about the activities and expectations for each child so that parents can assist their child.
· Parents receive regular feedback about their child’s achievements in reading, spellings and homework via home contact books, spelling books and homework diaries.
· Parents are invited to parents evenings twice a year and an academic report is provided in the summer term.
· At each parents evening, parents are given details of their child’s levels and next step targets. The same information is given in the school report.
· Wood Ley School adopts an open door policy, and all parents are welcomed into the building to share and discuss their child’s development and educational progress.
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